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What’s On @ BWPS?

COVID Guidelines
Just a reminder that all NSW schools are still operating 
under the advice from NSW health that students and staff 
with flu-like symptoms need to be tested and provide a 
copy of a negative COVID-19 test result and be 
symptom-free before being permitted to return to school. 

P&C AGM (Annual General Meeting)
The P&C association has a valuable and important role in 
our school. In the past committee members have been on 
interview panels, supported fundraising and events, given 
feedback on school processes and programs and initiated 
events and activities. Without an active P&C, many events 
and processes could not occur. Just as importantly, children 
benefit greatly from their parents involvement in our school 
and recognising education is important and valued in their 
families.
We will be holding the P&C Annual AGM on Thursday, 22nd 
April, 2021 in the Art room at 2:15pm. 
At this meeting we will be electing the new office bearers for 
2021. This includes the roles: President, Two Vice-Presidents, 
Treasurer and Secretary. 
Role statements for each of the elected positions may be 
found on the school website. Further information will be 
sent home next week and I urge you to consider a position 
on our P&C.

Harmony Day
It was so lovely to see so many children (and staff) in orange 
or national dress last Tuesday. I had a very tough job 
judging the colouring competition with the winners being 
announced on Monday.

Monday 29th March
Last Day for Hot Dog Meal orders
(for Easter Hat Parade)
Basketball Clinic continues
Harmony Day Colouring Competition 
Winners announced

Term 1 Week 10

Tuesday 30th March
Athletics Carnival (@ The Crest)
(8 Year Olds - Year 6 only)
The canteen will be closed on this 
day

Wednesday 31st March
SSW State Swimming 
Championships

Coming Soon
Tuesday 20th April
Dance Program Begins
Thursday 22nd April
P&C AGM Meeting 
At School - 2:15pm
Friday 23rd April
ANZAC Service at school
Monday 26th April
Chess Competition 
(@ Canley Vale PS)
Wednesday 5th May
Kinder & Year 1 Excursion to 
Calmsley Hill Farm
Thursday 6th May
Mothers’ Day Stall

Thursday 1st April
Easter Hat Parade
SSW State Swimming 
Championships
GotGames Dance Money due
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Sporting News:

Good luck to Anastasios, Issa, Mitchell and Ibrahim as they compete in the State Swimming 
Championships next week!

We have more wonderful news from children involved in Little Athletics with Eleni being 
placed as third in the State Championships U9 girls Shot Put.  Congratulations Eleni!

Check-In Assessment Information for Year 4 & Year 6 - Mrs Williams

Year 4 and 6 students will participate in a reading and numeracy Check-in assessment.
The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online reading and numeracy 
assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor Year 4 and 6 student 
learning following the period of learning from home. 

The check-in assessments can supplement existing school practices to identify how 
students are performing in literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching 
more specifically to student needs. 

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 4 and 6 students during Term 2 Week 1 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.
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An Update from our SRC - Student Voice in Action at BWPS!

A meeting took place recently with four of our SRC members and Mrs Benson to discuss 
the organisation of sport equipment out on the playground. 
Mrs Benson was impressed with the ideas presented to her and now plans are in place to 
organise a mix of equipment on the playground for students to use.
Well done Sarah, Tony, Anastasios and Karima for representing the students so well!
Mrs Williams
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Harmony Day at BWPS
Click here for more photos:

Swim Scheme
Click here for more photos:
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